
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FRIDAY MASS:  Tomorrow we will celebrate May Crowning and Ribbon Mass, which 
will honor both our Mother Mary and our 8th graders.  The Mass will be led by members of 

the 7th & 8th grade class and include our 1st Communicants as Honor Guard members.  As 
always, we invite and encourage any and all available family members to attend. 

 

AVANTI'S:  Order forms were due today for our spring Avanti's lunch fundraiser.  You 

have until 9 a.m. Friday morning to get any last minute orders in!  There will be NO HOT 

LUNCH served on Thursday the 12th or Friday the 13th.  If you do not order an Avanti's 
sack lunch, students will need to bring a sack lunch to school.  

 

DELIVERIES:  We need several more drivers for our Avanti's deliveries the morning of 

Thursday, May 12.  Thank you to Angie Eggenberger and Kathy Patten for already 
volunteering.  
 

BOOK FAIR!:  The triumphant return of our Scholastic Book Fair is almost here!  The fair 
will be set up in the gym at school and run from Monday the 9th through Friday the 13th.  

Families can send in money with their children as classes will be shopping the book fair 
throughout the week.  You can also stop in after dismissal and shop the fair with your child.  
 

FIELD DAY: We are excited to welcome the students from St. Mary's next Friday!  The 
day will start with Mass at 8:30 and then the kids will head outside for a variety of games 

and activities.  All grades will be participating!  This is also a comfy day for all students.  A 
concession stand will be open during the day with snacks available to purchase.  Parents can 

send money in with their child in a labeled ziploc bag. 
 

THANK YOU:  Our teachers sincerely appreciate all the thoughtful gifts, lunches, other 

delicious treats, and kind words that have been sent their way during teacher appreciation 
week. Thank you! 

 

BUILDING COMMITTEE:  St. Paul School will be putting together a committee to focus 
on the building and grounds of the school.  If you would be interested in being on the 

committee or have further questions, please contact Mr. Morehouse at 
morehouser@saintpaulodell.com.  

 

DANCE:  Odell Grade School will be hosting a luau themed dance for 5th-8th grades 
tomorrow May 6 from 5-7 p.m.  Admission is $5 and includes pizza and a drink. 

 

READING NIGHT:  OGS will also be hosting a family reading night on Tuesday, May 10 
from 6-7 p.m.  The night will celebrate the pleasure and power of words with games, 

puzzles, word play, and art! 
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UPDATE FROM MRS. HART'S ROOM:   We are entering May, our last month. I have 

always loved to finish strong. This week’s Religion unit is “Light is Good.” That fits right in 
with our theme - “Be the Light.”  We have many May activities to be excited about - a 

library visit, field day, our Celebration evening, a visit to perform at Evenglow, 
Kindergarten Mass, and honoring Mary, our heavenly Mother throughout the month. We 
will be finishing the year strong - striving to “Be the Light.” 
 

Congratulations to Lucy, Nolan, Rowan, and Maizie for making their 1st Communion this past 
Sunday!  We appreciate all our friends who joined the choir.  A very special thank you to Mrs. Doran 

for all her time, effort, and love in preparing the students for the Sacrament. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING ST. PAUL CALENDAR: 

 
 Friday, May 6.......................................................... May Crowning & Ribbon Mass 

 Monday, May 9....................................................... Scholastic Book Fair Starts! 
 Thursday, May 12.................................................... Avanti's Deliveries 

 Friday, May 13........................................................ Field Day! 
 Monday, May 16......................................................St. Paul Cook Out 

 Monday, May 16..................................................... PreK/K Celebration @ 6 p.m. 
 Wednesday, May 18................................................ Graduation @ 6:30 p.m. 
 Sunday, May 22....................................................... Stewardship Mass 

 Thursday, May 26.................................................... Last Day!  11:30 Dismissal 


